

Summer 2017

Parent Teacher Association Newsletter

Welcome

Welcome to Cauldwell PTA newsletter

We will be sharing news with you during the school year through this newsletter.

Look out for future events & meetings.

Please join us if you can to help raise funds to support your children in school.

Summer Fayre

Thursday 29th June 2017

3:30pm - 5:00pm

Please start sending in tombola prizes, soft toys & any un-wanted gifts.

We would also like books, toys, games & jigsaws.

We would like to have a food stall on the day alongside our BBQ so will ask for food donations on the day.





Funds Raised

School Disco 9/2/17

Raised £294.42

Valentines Stall

Raised £61.63

Easter Raffle

Raised £60.98

Autism Awareness Cake Sale £102.45 to Autistic Society THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HELPED & SUPPORTED!

Forest School Project

WE NEED YOU!

Please help us to develop our forest school area.

We are looking for a working party to help create this space at the top of our school field to help enhance outdoor learning

This may involve lifting & digging.

Just a few hours with many hands
will make light work of it.

Dates to be confirmed.

Please let Sheila know if you are able to help.

Cauldwell PTA News

Year 1, 2 & 3 Disco



Lots of Dancing!

A huge thank you for all who helped & supported the Disco.

We raised

£294.42

This will help fund the forest school area & enhance the children's learning throughout school.

Thank You!

2nd Hand Uniform Sale

We have a range of 2nd hand school uniform for sale; this is available at each PTA coffee morning.

Prices start from 50p

You can also swap uniform for different sizes.

Funded this year by PTA

£300 Books for the Library

£700 Wet-play games for classrooms

£150 Art Club

£200 Books for New Pods

£197 Young Voices Choir

£1,000 Forest School Development

Brought BBQ & Marquee for Events

Future Events

PTA Coffee Morning/Afternoon's

Tuesday 23rd May 2:30pm
Thursday 22nd June 9am
Tuesday 4th July 9am
Sports Day Refreshment Stand

Friday 9th June

Community Breakfast

Thursday 15th June 8:15 am Fathers welcome

Summer Fayre

Thursday 29th June 3:30-5:00pm

2nd Hand Uniform Sale

Available at all PTA Coffee mornings

Contacts

Chair: Usha Bandha Secretary: Kitty Sams Via school office/Hut Sheila Durham 07783 641496